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OHS Good Practice Awards 
 

The Occupational Health and Safety Authority (OHSA) is accepting applications for the Healthy Workplaces 

Good Practice Awards 2021 focusing on the prevention and management of musculoskeletal disorders 

(MSDs) at work.  

 

The Awards are part of a two-year ‘Healthy Workplaces Lighten the Load’ campaign organised by the 

European Agency for Safety and Health at Work (EU-OSHA). Entries are accepted from all interested 

organisations and individuals, intermediaries such as social partners, safety and health practitioners and 

professionals, and advisers on OHS at the workplace level.  

 

The deadline for submitting applications in Malta is 30 September 2021. 

 

All entries will first be judged at the national level by a tripartite jury and the national shortlisted examples 

will then be submitted to EU-OSHA to take part in the European competition. The jury will also be looking 

for interventions that are both sustainable and transferable.  

 

The European winners will be announced in April 2022. Details of all awarded and commended examples 

will be widely promoted across Europe and published on the EU-OSHA website. 

 

Further information about the campaign, application forms for the awards as well as the evaluation criteria 

can be accessed from:  https://bit.ly/MSD_campaign_awards 
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